
Alert on Further Increase in Seasonal Influenza 

18th January, 2019 

Dear Parents, 

   Hong Kong has entered the winter influenza season in early January 2019 and the local seasonal 

influenza activity will continue to rise in the coming weeks and remain at an elevated level for some time. 

The community should heighten vigilance for protection against influenza. 

 Parents are responsible for their children's health.  

    https://www.chp.gov.hk/en/healthtopics/content/24/29.html 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
                       

Ng Sui Lan 

Headmistress 
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